
      

 

 

 

 

 

Dullatur Community Council 

Meeting Minutes – 19 April 2021, remote (held via Zoom call due to Coronavirus restrictions) 

Attendees: 
Community Councillors Supporting Groups / Members of Public 

John Wright (Chair) 
Alan Davidson  
Margaret Kennedy   
Vivien Mitchell 
Clare Ross  

Cllr Alan Masterton 
Cllr Danish Ashraf (Apologies) 
Cllr Fisher (No response) 
Cllr Currie (No response) 
 

 
Agenda: 
 

Item Discussion Action 
Welcome and Approval of Minutes The Chair welcome everyone to the meeting, meeting minutes 

from the previous meetings (February & March) to be 
approved via email.   
Minutes to February 2021 have been uploaded to North 
Lanarkshire Council (NLC) website  

 
 
 



 
Planning and Village Matters - Quarry by railway bridge has significant litter problem 

- The Lane – has been resurfaced with speed bumps and 
speed limit signage. Small patch owned by NLC close 
to entrance way – could NLC resurface this also and 
add signage? 

- Dullatur Golf Course – anticipating planning to be 
submitted this week for housing close to Croy station 

- TPOs in the area of land owned by Ogilvie (between 
Kings and Queens Drive). Reporter reviewing 

- Communities Hub – exploration around Our Ladys 
High School / St Maurices and Town Centre – multi 
campus sites to include libraries, leisure etc using 
shared facilities  

- Lighting and Bollards in the village – JW asked NLC to 
repair 

AM to check if NLC own the area around the 
quarry 
 
 
 
 

Police Report - No crimes reported since the last meeting 
- JW was approached by a resident around reports of 

dogs attacking deer. AM has received similar reports 
from around Mosswater Wynd nature reserve. 

 

Finance Balances in the accounts as of today: 
Treasurers account: £13, 393.90 
Maintenance account: £ £681.00 
 
£1000 grant received from NLC and another £600-700 
administration grant is expected automatically on receipt of 
accounts.  
 
Committee discussed the cash handling procedure for £100 
float (petty cash box) with 2-3 members having a key, 
signature required for withdrawals. Postponed further 
discussion until hall operational again. 
 

CR to review electricity charges over the winter 
with the same period last year to determine if 
the usage has increased with the toddlers group 
use of the marque. Any additional usage would 
be charged back to the group as already 
discussed and agreed. 
 
CR also to determine if she can locate the water 
meter, also to assess usage. 
 
 



JW to look into any further grants 
 
Outcome of the Campsie grant application to be known by 
April 26th. 

Village Hall 
 

Hall insurance due for renewal. Premium has increased and 
Alan will request a costing to protect our no claims bonus in 
future 
 
 

 

AOB None  
 

 

 

 


